
 
 
 
 

Teams Meeting 

 
The following are highlights and agreements from the meeting held on 29 May 2012: 
 
Present – Mark Davies, Jim Tunley, Darren Lee, Kevin Lloyd, Julie Lloyd, Rob Evans, 
Mike Povey, Hannah Davies, Dave Thomas and Geraint Jones. 
 

• Overview - Mark commenced the meeting with a review of the 2011-12 
 Season. 

 

• Next Seasons Teams – the suggestion was for the following arrangements: 
 North Wales Leagues – three teams with one in each Division;  
 North West Counties Squash Leagues – two teams, one in Division Two and a 
 new Second Team in Division Four. 
 

 It was felt that this revised arrangement would allow some players an option in 
 that they would not have to commit to playing twice a week while, at the same 
 time, it would open up greater opportunities for other Club members to play 
 team squash, particularly some of our junior players. This was AGREED. 
 
 The issue of taking a turn at driving to away matches was raised – this should 
 be shared fairly. This was AGREED. 
 

• Team Captains – a Captain for each Team, with a Club Captain for an 
 overview position whenever necessary, this was AGREED.  
 The Captain’s role will be to plan team selections a week in advance and 
 attempt to get a team of six players announced via the website i.e. the 
 Wednesday prior to the following Tuesday. This was AGREED. 
 Team Captains were AGREED as follows: 
 
 NWCSL – First Team: Rob Evans;  Second Team:  Geraint Jones 
 
 North Wales – First Team: Aleks Stojanovic;  Second Team: Dave Thomas;   
 Third Team:  Mike Povey 
 
 Club Captain – Mark Davies  (in Mark’s absence – Jim Tunley) 
 

• Team Selection – this will the Team Captain’s responsibility, to ensure player 
 availability with all teams playing in the best ranking order. AGREED.  

 In Division Two of NWCSL, a team order is required by the League at the 
 beginning of season and may be a model that could be used in the Club; this 
 also allows some flexibility. 
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• Match Fees – the following rates for 2012-13 were AGREED:  
  
 £5.00 per player per match; 
 Students - £2.50 per player per match; 
 Juniors - £2.50 per player per match. 
 
 Team Captains were asked to pay fees to the Treasurer at Christmas and 
 again at the end of season. 
 

• Match Food – the past season’s arrangements had been satisfactory and 
 should continue. This was AGREED. 

 

• Match Balls – each Captain will receive a box of a dozen balls at the start of 
 the new season, with a request that these should last at least six home 
 games. 
 

• Other Business: 
(1) Post match social interaction – all players should be part of meeting up 

after the match, particularly when at home. This was AGREED. 
 

(2) Team Tee Shirts – Hannah agreed to look into the possibility of obtaining 
shirts for the team and others to wear when representing the Club and this 
may include some form of sponsorship. 

 
(3) Circuit Training – Hannah had put together a set of on court routines for 

team and other Club members (maximum of nine per session). It was 
AGREED to commence this on Sunday, 10 June at 11.00 and 11.45 am. 

 
(4) Pressure Squash Sessions – Mark could offer this intense training 

session, ideally for two at a time. 
 

(5) 2012-13 Subscriptions now due – Jim reminded everyone that the Club 
subscriptions become due on 1 June. 


